
St Augustine of Canterbury  
Catholic Primary School 

Newsletter 
 

17 March 2023 

Deanwood Drive 
Rainham 
Kent  
ME8 9NP         01634 371892    
Headteacher:    Mrs. L. Prestidge 
Email:  office@staugustine.medway.sch.uk 

“I called you by your name, you are mine.” Isaiah 43 

Year R  Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 

96% 94% 95% 91% 96% 92% 97% 

Class Attendance 2022/23 

Class of the Week Year 6 

This term we have been learning about identification. We were 
visited by Sargent Richardson who came in to speak with us about 
how police solve crime using DNA samples and fingerprints. We took 
our own fingerprints with ink and analysed them to see the features 
of our own prints. Written by Liam, Paisley, Jonah and Lacey.  

“It was really interesting and we found out lots about how police 
solve crime. “Freya  

“It was super cool and I would really love to 
become a police officer when I am older.” Mason  

“We learnt all about the riot police, dog handlers, 
what happens in custody and the mounted police.” 

Happy Mothers Day!  I hope you all have a relaxing day on Sunday! The KM Mother’s Day supplement 
featuring lovingly drawn portraits and thoughtful messages from the children in Year R, Year 1 and Year 2 
is available to purchase from shops. 

Our first Parent Consultation evening is being held in the hall on Wednesday 22nd March, please check 
your appointment time which you have booked on Parentmail. You may also go into your child’s classroom and 
look at their books.  We will display lost property in the atrium, please take a look for any items. 

Well done to Year 6 with 97% attendance this week!  

Science Week 

This week was British Science week and the 
children enjoyed a range of different workshops 
exploring the theme “connections”. 
William—”I wish it could be science week every 
week” 
Noah—”Science is really important because 
Science is everywhere” 
Ivy—”I really enjoyed my workshop, it was good 
fun” 
Sophia—”Science is all around us” 

Year R Assembly 

Year R performed their very first class assembly today! The 
children shared their learning from the book ‘Guess How Much I 
Love You’ and linked it to Mother’s Day which is this Sunday. The 
children 
worked very 
hard on their 
assembly and 
we are 
extremely 
proud. 

 



Birthdays  
Thomas age 10 

Brooke age 7 

 

Dates for your diary 
22 March 4-7pm Parent Consultations in the hall, book appointments 
through Parentmail 

24 March 2.45pm Year 1 Assembly  

Week beginning 27 March no clubs this week 

29 March 4-7pm Parent Consultations in the hall, book appointments 
through Parentmail 

31 March Last Day of Term 4 

Week beginning 3 April Spring break 

17 April First Day of Term 5 

24 April Class Photos 

1 May Bank Holiday 

8 May Bank Holiday - King’s Coronation 

Week beginning 9 May Year 6 SATS week 

23 May 3.30pm Year 6 Residential parent information meeting 

25 May Year 6 Leavers photograph 

Week beginning 29 May Half term break 

5 June INSET day children not in school 

29 June Sports Day 

12—14 July Year 6 Residential trip 

21 July Last day of Term 6 

Book of Excellence 
The following children received their sticker during our 
celebration assembly  

Year R   Whole class for their wonderful assembly 

Year 1   Emi and Joseph 

Year 2   Adam and Tomás 

Year 3   Poppy and Gloria 

Year 4   Liliana and Jude 

Year 5   Gabija and Ayden 

Year 6   Madison and Tobi 

Lunchtime Supervisors Award  

The following children received their sticker during our 
celebration assembly  

Year R  Ensi 

Year 1  Effy 

Year 2  Adam 

Year 3  Holly 

Year 4  Noah 

Year 5  Maxwell 

Year 6  Moyin 

Mathlete of the Week  
 

Year R  Hayden 

Year 1  Rome 

Year 2  Eugene 

Year 3  Stanley 

Year 4  Thomas 

Year 5  Finlay 

Year 6  Sophia 

WOW 

  Year R 

Buster’s Book Club 

Year 5 

    St. Patrick 

8480 

   St. George 

7556 

St. Andrew  

6790 

St. David  

7643 

House Points 

Medway Can 
 2015 minutes, a total of 100 miles. Well done 
everyone!  

Comic Relief—Red Nose Day 

The children all looked fabulous today wearing items of red in support 

of Comic Relief. We have raised £122 so far.  

You can still make your donation through Parentmail. 
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